Greens Committee Meeting
July 27, 2015 at 6pm in Break room of Maintenance Building

Attendees:

Ken Stevens, Rick Funaro, Steve Solsky, Don McCollum, Mike Farina, Sue Kahler, Bob
Miskanin

We all met on the right side of the 8th fairway with Todd Manderson and Wayne McCormick to
discuss possible ideas for the area. Wayne said he could clear the area, including tree and stump
removal for us. The first two or three trees on the right would remain. He could start about
November 1st and be completed in a week or two. He would leave the area graded including fill
(if we had it). It would be graded to our liking. We could then evaluate the possibility of building
a fairway bunker and high grass. The majority of the group are in favor of the bunker idea.

Steve will estimate the cost of the entire project.

Bob M noted that several members have commented on the dead tree on the right side of the
17th green. All are in favor of Steve removing it.

It was noted that the back tees on 17th hole are in ruff condition. It was suggested that the blue
and white tees be placed together (like they are on the 9th tee). This would reduce the damage
to the tee box during normal play. It was also noted that this would not impact the "course
rating". All are in favor.

Aeration of the golf course will be done right after Labor Day (September 7), Sept 8-9-10,
weather permitting. After clearing with the BoD, Bob M will ask Todd to post the schedule on
the clubs calendar and in the Fox.

Next Meeting is Monday, September 21, at 6pm in Maintenance Building
Thank you

Bob Miskanin



